
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Thursday, 23rd November 2023                                                                                SWS/ ACD/2023-24/77 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

The most awaited day of our Annual Show is approaching and our students are all geared up to rock the theatre. Please 

go through the instructions for the day carefully. 

1. Students must report to school at the usual time. School buses will ply as usual.  

2. All the students should come to school well dressed in the costumes provided to them along with base make-

up (including foundation and light pink lipstick) and hairdo as per the role assigned.  

3. The school will provide the transport facility to Tagore Theatre. 

4. Students are required to bring a light bag with school diary, tiffin and water bottle. 

5. Parents are requested to give sumptuous tiffin to children although refreshment will also provide to the students. 

6. Dispersal of students will be from the Tagore Theatre from their designated areas which will be informed to you 

after the show. Parents are requested to pick up their wards at the end of the show. No transport facility will be 

available after the show. The show will get over at 1:30 p.m. 

 

NOTE- No child should be dropped directly to the venue in the morning. It is mandatory to get the attendance marked in 

school from where they will be taken to the venue. 

We invite your gracious presence to be a part of the splendid performances of our children. Your presence will motivate 

your wards and enhance their efforts to achieve bigger milestones in future.  

Please note the card is valid for 2 persons (parents) only. Avoid getting small children and siblings. Looking forward to 

meeting you on Saturday,25th November 2023. 

Warm Regards 

 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


